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1) Description

Digilent has decided to EOL (End of Life) the FMC-HDMI Dual HDMI Input Expansion Card (part # 210-264) due
to component availability and to better align/consolidate our product portfolio. There is no remaining
inventory of the FMC-HDMI so no last-time buy opportunity will be offered to customers.

EOL Product List

Part Number Description

210-264 FMC-HDMI: Dual HDMI Input Expansion Card

2) FAQ

1. What is the communication to customers?
We are discontinuing the FMC-HDMI: Dual HDMI Input Expansion Card due to component
availability and to better align/consolidate our product portfolio.

2. Isthere a recommended product replacement for the FMC-HDMI?
No, there is no recommended product replacement for this device.



